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You’re	Invited	Back!	

After	 almost	 three	 months	 of	
coronavirus	shutdown	our	church	will	
open	 again	 for	 worship.	 	 It	 happens	
Sunday,	 June	 21	 (and	 continues	 the	
rest	of	the	summer)	with	one	worship	
service	 at	 10	 AM	 in	 our	 spacious	
sanctuary.			

If	you	plan	to	attend,	wear	your	mask	
and	distance	yourselves	 in	 the	pews.		
Of	course,	families	may	sit	together.			

The	service	will	be	shortened.	 	There	
will	be	no	children's	sermon,	“Passing	
of	the	Peace”	or	offering.	 	Plates	will	
be	 set	 out	 at	 various	 locations	 for	
those	 who	 wish	 to	 give.	 The	 service	
will	 be	 recorded	 for	 our	 online	
viewers,	 so	 expect	 to	 see	 a	 camera	
set	up	in	the	front	of	the	sanctuary.	

Note:	 We	 began	 outdoor	 worship	
services	 in	 our	 side	 parking	 lot	 two	
weeks	 ago.	 	 There	 is	 one	 more	 this	
Sunday,	June	14	at	10	AM.	

Please	 know	 that	 you	 are	 not	
obligated	 to	 attend	 any	 services	 if	
you	 feel	 uncomfortable	 doing	 so	 or	
you	 are	 in	 the	 high	 risk	 category.		
Come	when	you	feel	comfortable.		

	

	

Other	Ministry	Startups	

Study:	The	God	Who	Sees	

Tuesday,	June	16	&	23	10-11:30	AM,	
via	Zoom	

Led	by	Mary	Loyer	

mloyer_10@comcast.net	

Bible	Study	on	The	Book	of	Daniel	

Tuesdays	7:00	PM	

in	the	Sunday	school	room.	

Led	by	Pastor	Tim	

Please	wear	masks	and	spread	out	at	
the	tables.	

	

	

Midweek	Prayer	&	Communion	

Wednesdays	7:00	PM	

in	the	Sunday	school	room.	

Please	wear	masks	and	spread	out	at	
the	tables.	Communion	elements	will	

not	be	distributed,	but	placed	
individually	on	each	table.	

	

	

	

Women	in	the	Word	

“Believing	God”	by	Beth	Moore	

Saturday,	June	27,	9:00	AM	in	the	
Sunday	school	room	

Led	by	Sharon	Funk	

Wear	your	mask	and	social	distance.	

	

	

Pastor	Tim’s	Vacation	Delayed	

Dates	to	be	announced	soon		

Pastor	Mitch	Galloway	fills	in	



St.	Paul's	United	Methodist	Church	Update	
	

No	June	Community	Meal	

The	crew	will	try	to	hold	the	next	
meal	on	July	14	and	offer	it	take	out	

style	

From	5	–	6	PM	

More	definite	information	coming	

	

	

	

St.	Paul's	Graduates	

Congratulations	 to	 our	 young	 adults	
who	 graduated	 from	 area	 high	
schools!	

Jacob	 Brown	 -	 from	 Dallastown	 H.S.		
He	plans	 to	 attend	HACC	 for	 2	 years	
and	then	transfer	to	York	College.	

Sarah	 Gillmen	 –	 from	 Red	 Lion	 H.S.	
She	 has	 enrolled	 at	 Millersville	
University	 to	 study	 middle	 school	
education		

Isabella	 Jensen	 –	 from	 Eastern	 H.S.		
She	will	attend	Gettysburg	College	to	
major	 in	 bio	 chemistry	 and	minor	 in	
music.		

Shaye	 Roberston	 –	 from	 Red	 Lion	
H.S.	 She	 has	 selected	 Millersville	
University,	 but	 is	 undecided	 about	
her	major.	

	

	

	

	

	

Roof	Repair	

The	Trustees	have	been	active	during	
the	 shutdown.	 	 The	 slate	 roof	 has	
been	 repaired	 at	 the	 cost	 of	
$5,046.00.		The	contractor	claims	this	
should	 stop	 the	 leaks	 into	 the	 organ	
room	 and	 sanctuary.	 	 If	 so,	 this	 will	
save	 us	 the	 cost	 to	 repair	 the	 flat	
roof,	 which	 was	 estimated	 to	 be	
$34,000.00.	The	Trustees	will	monitor	
the	 leak-prone	 areas	 this	 summer	 to	
make	 sure	 there	 is	 no	 more	 water	
intrusion.	 	 If	 that	 is	 the	 case,	 the	
organ	 can	 be	 completely	 repaired	 to	
restore	its	full	range	of	sound.			

	

	

	

Attendance	for	Outdoor	Worship	

May	31	–	58	

June	7	-	85	

	

Treasury	Balance-General	Fund	
@June	9,	2020	

$158,371.90	

During	the	shutdown	period							
March	16,	2020-June	9,	2020	

Income	-	$53,763.27																	
Expenses	-	$65,	467.00	

Thank	you	for	your	faithful	
stewardship	during	this	crisis!		

	

	

	


